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13 June 2024

HOLIDAY NOTICE

The Consulate General of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh in
Hong Kong will be closed on 17-18 June 2024 on the occasion of the Eid-
ul-Adha.

For any emergency service, please contact the following numbers:

63667100 57186739
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Z.ahidur Rahman
(Consul)

24/F, Sup Tower, 75-83 King's Road, North Point, Hong Kong
Tel: (852) 28274278-9, Fax: (852) 28271916, E-mail: mission.hongkong@mofa.gov.bd



